
Good Morning,
 Rams!

Hi, I’m Lilyanna!
And I’m Cooper!

Here are your morning 
announcements!



Today is…

Friday, February 23rd and it is a

DAY

3



PLEASE BRING YOUR COLLECTION ENVELOPE TO SCHOOL ON THE FOLLOWING DAYS:

Monday, February 26th – Integrity and Responsibility

Tuesday, February 27th – Trust and Service

Wednesday, February 28th – Perseverance and Initiative

HOOPS FOR HEART ASSEMBLIES WILL BE HELD ON THE FOLLOWING DAYS:

Thursday, February 29th – 6th grade students w/ most money (TOP 20) vs. 6th grade teachers

Friday, March 1st – 5th grade students w/ most money (TOP 20) vs. 5th grade teachers

5/6 CENTER GOAL $15,000!
LET’S PIE MR. FROST!



World Language Club
Please check the list outside of 

Mrs. Cerniglia’s room (W258) to see 
if you were selected for World 

Language Club.

Club begins next Monday, February 26th.



Volleyball Intramurals

Permission slips can be picked 
up outside of the PE Office! 

Please return them by February 
29th. 

**Mrs. Smith will have a lottery if 
there are too many students. 



5/6 Center Book Swap

★ February 26th - March 1st - Bring in your 
gently used books to the library.

★ Beginning March 5th- You will pick new 
books to take home with you during your 
Library or Ram Quest class.

➔ Books should be in good condition (no rips or tears, not missing 
cover)

➔ Books should be 5th/6th grade appropriate



Congratulations!
The following students have received a Rowdy Ram this week…

Mikayla 
Agata 
Vivian
Emily 
Jon 
Camila 
Rhys 
Raegan 
Niko 
Conor 
Jax 

Cole 
Olivia 
Dominic 
Stephen 
Maeve 
Ava 
Tianna 
Madison 
Claire 
Amelia
Olumide 

Cj 
Lilyanna 
Cameron 
Joshua
Sreya 
Wesley 
Kealey 
Stella 
Kevin
Micah 
Ava 
Meghan 



Congratulations!
The following students have received a Rowdy Ram this week…

Fal 
Caitlyn 
Ibaad 
Dhrub
Landon 
Ishi 
Caitlyn 
Ryan 
Sean 
Evie 
Ryan 
Vivian 

Aalyah 
Max 
JP 
Harrison 
Lola 
Shaila
Emily
Sophia 
Peyton 
Jackson 
Blake 
Raza 

EJ 
Ben 
Yuvathi 
Grant 
Hunter 
Tyler 
Maya 
Lily 
Rowan
Bobby 
Lucy 
Maggie 



Have a great day, Spring-Ford!


